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AP 323-5  Letter to Parents Who Do Not Want Glucagon Administration 
 

 

 

Parent Address 

 

Dear (Parent Names) 

 

As you know, the School District and the Fraser Health Authority train designated staff in our schools to 
administer glucagon to students with Type 1 Diabetes in case of an extremely low blood sugar crisis.  It is our 
understanding that you prefer to have other emergency protocols in place – primarily pro-active blood 
monitoring and calling 911 for (name of student), and that you choose to not supply glucagon to administer 
to your child if needed. 

If, in the future you would like to have glucagon as an option for (student) as an emergency measure at the 
school, please contact me directly.   

 

Yours truly 

 

 

 

Administrator of the school 

 


